Stadler US Inc, seeking qualified DBE suppliers for Passenger Railcar Goods & Services

Stadler US Inc., a Transit Vehicle Manufacturer in Salt Lake City, Utah, has established a goal
of 1.51% DBE participation for its railcar projects in FY2023. The proposed goal and its
methodology are available for inspection during normal business hours at 5880 W 150 S, Salt
Lake City, Utah 84104. Stadler will accept comments on the aforementioned DBE goal for thirty
(30) days from the publication of this notice. DBEs must be certified according to 49 CFR Part
26 and be capable of meeting all technical, quality FRA, fire safety, and commercial
requirements for the desired materials and services required to manufacture passenger railcars.
Interested companies should contact Stadler’s DBE Liaison Officer Mr. Justin Banks at
justin.banks@stadlerrail.com.

Stadler has not yet received any comments regarding the DBE Goal posted on our website.
Therefore, our DBE Goal was not impacted. If we do subsequently receive comments, we will
record them and consider them in determining future DBE goals.
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